
Winter popping up for holiday
weekend
By Molly Sullivan, Sacramento Bee

You may need to bring your winter coat in Tahoe for Memorial
Day weekend.

An unseasonably cool weather system is moving into California
on Friday, the National Weather Service said.

There’s a chance of showers and thunderstorms in the South
Lake Tahoe forecast for Friday and into Saturday.
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